
 
 
 
 
 

Just a reminder that tomorrow September 29th we celebrate Orange 
Shirt Day at school. 

 
Orange Shirt Day was created as an opportunity to discuss the effects of 

residential schools and their legacy. 
It honours the experiences of Indigenous Peoples,  

celebrates resilience and affirms a commitment that every child 
matters. 

 

On Thursday, September 30th  
school will be closed.   

This summer, the federal government passed legislation to mark 
September 30 as  

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation.  We are committed to 
highlighting the importance of this day and encouraging staff, students 

and families to take some time to educate, reflect and engage in 
conversation.   


